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“Not Ashamed” Romans 1:16

Calendar of Events

Charger Headlines...

Welcome 
We welcome you to Good Shepherd for our 39th 
year of offering a quality Christ-centered education.  
We appreciate your continued support and positive 
attitudes as we work together for success for all our 
students. 

2022-23 Theme Shirts and Spirit Wear Sale - “Chosen” 1 Peter 2:9
The theme t-shirt link with All Pro T’s is open until this Sunday, August 
21st.  Time is running out! Order yours today for your family.  It’s a great 
day to be a Charger! https://gsls22.itemorder.com/shop/sale/

Fall Athletics
Parents of student athletes in grades 5-8 who are participating in 
baseball, cross country, or volleyball, please come to the office to pick up 
important information given out at the Athletic Meeting on Wednesday, 
August 17th. You may also call Mr. Mayhew at 344-3153.  It is imperative 
you do so prior to your student’s participation in their sport.  Your 1st 
opportunity to volunteer is next week, Tuesday, August 23rd.  Click this 
link to sign up. https://www.gslcs.org/extra-curricular/athletics/athletics-
volunteering/?sheet_id=82  Mr. Mayhew will be happy to “train” you for 
any position, so please do not hesitate. Thank you!

***CARDINALS GAME UPDATE***
GSLS was scheduled to sing “God Bless America” at Busch Stadium 
on Sunday, July 17th 2022 and the game was postponed due to 
rain. The Cardinals have scheduled the make up game for Saturday, 
September 17th, 2022 at 12:15 PM. If you choose, you may attend 
the Saturday, September 17th, 2022 12:15 PM game using your 
existing ticket. GSLS students will NOT be singing at the September 17th, 2022 
game.
On Saturday, September 17th, 2022, GSLS has a sports team in a tournament, 8th 
grade booth in the Italian Fest, and band in the Italian Fest Parade. The Cardinals 
are allowing us to sing “America the Beautiful” on Monday, September 5th, 2022 
at 3:15 PM (Labor Day). If you wish to attend the game on Monday, September 
5th (instead of Saturday, September 17th), you must turn in your tickets at the 
school office and the Cardinals will exchange them for a September 5th ticket. If 
you choose the exchange, you MUST put your tickets in an envelope with 
adult name, student name, student grade, row, and seat number so that we 
can make sure you get the correct tickets back. You MUST turn in your tickets 
to the office by Monday, August 22nd, 2022 if you wish to do the exchange. 
Please contact Mr. Stegman at zstegman@gslcs.org with any questions!  

For more information:
gslcs.org/calendars

All School Newsletter

Friday, August 19
- Baseball vs Unity 4:30 p.m.

Saturday, August 20 and Sunday, 
August 21
- Teacher Installation & Faculty Sings at 
5:30 p.m., 8:00, & 10:30 a.m. church 
services

Tuesday, August 23
- Volleyball AC vs Zion Belleville 6:00 
p.m.

Wednesday, August 24
- Baseball Home AC vs. Trinity, 
Edwardsville 4:30 p.m.

Thursday, August 25
- Chapel Service 8:25 a.m. (Gr 2-8)
- Chapel Service 8:50 a.m. (ECC-gr1)
- Volleyball AC @ Holy Cross, 
Collinsville 6:00 p.m.

Friday, August 26
- Baseball @ Zion Belleville 4:30 pm

Saturday, August 27
- Cross Country Meet St. Paul, Hamel 
@ Alhambra Park 8:30 a.m.

Monday, August 29
- Papa John’s Pizza Night @ Beltline 
Location

https://www.gslcs.org/extra-curricular/athletics/athletics-volunteering/?sheet_id=82
https://www.gslcs.org/extra-curricular/athletics/athletics-volunteering/?sheet_id=82
http://gslcs.org/calendars


   

 
Something to Consider...                

    We are excited to begin our 
39th year of offering a Christ-
centered-education for the multi 
-communities we serve!

    The teachers and staff would 
like to share our theme for the 
year: “CHOSEN” - based on 
1 Peter 2:9-10. 
You have been Chosen by God!

Theme shirts are available at:
https://gsls22.itemorder.com/
shop/sale/

   We ask you to work with us in 
making this year the best year 
ever for your family. May God 
grant to you His guidance, peace, 
and blessing for our 2022-2023 
school year! 

 Questions are always welcomed!
   
   Robert Mayhew, Principal 

Charger Headlines Continued...

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian  
Education.  We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and  

in Him we have eternal life.  The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.

Pastor’s Corner -
Welcome back to school! We had our first chapel service on 
Thursday and learned what it means to be chosen by God. If 
you don’t have a church home, you’re always invited to join 
us in worship. We have services on Saturdays at 5:30 p.m. 
Sundays at 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. We have Bible study for all 
ages 9:15-10:15 a.m. 

Back to School Night and Resale Shop
Thank you parents for joining us for Back to School 
Night!  It was wonderful seeing our families again.  
BIG THANK YOU to Lisa Terry and 5th Grade parents 
and grandparents who helped make this year’s Resale 
Shop a big success.  Over $800 was raised for our scholarship fund so 
more students can become a part of the GSLS family.  We appreciate 
all who gave and all who shopped.  You are the best! 

Charger Bucks-Scrip Program 
The Scrip Program is a tuition reduction program 
for Good Shepherd Lutheran School families 
and friends. 50% of your credits earned may go 
toward the reduction of your tuition or you may 
donate your credits toward another family or the 
School’s General Fund. If you have any questions please contact the 
school office 344-3153 or the SCRIP Customer Service (which is super 
helpful) at 1-800-727-4715. 
Weekly orders will be processed on Monday, August 22nd, September 
12th, 19th, and 26th.  (Please have your order in the school office by 
9:00 a.m.)  An easy way to order and receive extra bonus offers and 
higher percentages is to download the app - RaiseRight - from the App 
Store or Google Play.  (See flyers that follow the newsletter for more 
details.)

In Our Prayers This Week 
Each week this school year, the faculty will be praying for the students 
and their families. Next week we will be praying for Anna A., 
Isaak B., Brad D., Caleb D., Aiden E., Lilly G., Grayson G., Ava G., and
Dean H.  Please join us in prayer and thanksgiving.



Charger Headlines Continued...

GSLS Golf Classic
We extend a special Thank You to all who helped make the 19th Annual GSLS Golf Classic a 
big success! These families and businesses who donated gifts and sponsored holes are greatly 
appreciated!  Mark your calendar for the the next Classic on July, 15, 2024, Arlington Greens.  

Bobby’s Frozen Custard - Ice Cream treat
Hole Sign Sponsors
Pak Mail - Ryan Combs Hurford Architects - Dan & Monica Pastor Michael Walther Family
Prairie State Generating Company Micro Auto Paint - Mike Schneider Norman & Julia Klaas Family
Sydenstricker &  Nobbe Implement
Dealers

Family Integrated Technology 
Associates - Glen Carbon

Fusion Realty - Kevin Wrigley

State Farm - Otto Daech Mike Schneider Family George & Anne Markezich Family

Circuit Judge - Dennis Ruth DesPain Investment Solutions Thrivent Financial - Steve Hendry
Lifetouch Pictures Hepler Broom, LLC-Jennifer Martin Clary Steel Transport-Gina Gamblin
George & Anne Markezich Family Law Offices of Jill Laux Schubert HSHS Medical - Paul Malcharek
Abby’s Home Improvement - Jason 
Kosten

William Cochran Family - Founding 
Principal

Troy Dental - Dr. Rich Boatman

Gift Sponsors
Annbriar Golf Course Stonewolf Golf Course Spencer T Olin Golf Course
Gateway Golf Course Orchards Golf Course Ryan Atchisson Family
Yorktown Golf Course Gateway Golf Course Arlington Greens Golf Course
First Collinsville Bank Dobbs Tire & Auto Center - 

Collinsville
The Sandwich Shop

Pat Dellamano Family Joel Italiano Family Joshua Haldeman Family
Belk Golf Course Thrivent Financial Firehouse Subs - Collinsville

Have You Lost a Loved One Through Death?
No matter what the circumstances, grief recovery is a painful process.  On Tuesday, 
September 6th at 6:30 p.m. we will begin a new session of GriefShare, a special 
weekly seminar and support group for people who are grieving the death of a loved 
one.
Each GriefShare session includes a DVD seminar and group discussion.  A workbook 
will assist you with note taking, journaling and grief study.  The DVDs feature top 
experts on grief recovery, re-enactments about living with grief and real-life stories 
of people who have experienced losses like yours.  
Please join us for the first session held at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, in the lower level Fellowship Hall.  
It should last about 1 1/2 hours.  There will be a $20 fee for the workbook.  Scholarships are available upon 
request.  Please register by e-mailing bklee54@yahoo.com or phone the church secretary 344-3151.










